
FAST FOOD INDUSTRY AWARD 2010 

WAGE INCREASES EFFECTIVE FROM 1 JULY 2013 

Wage increases for the Fast Food Industry Award 2010 arising from the Annual Wage 
Review by the Full Bench of the Fair Work Commission and effective from the first full 
pay period on or after 1 July 2013. 

The Full Bench increased the weekly wages by 2.6% for employees whose work is 
covered by this award.  

These increases can be absorbed into over award payments. 

If you need any clarification then please contact John on 0417 552 801 or e-mail on 
johntamplin@iprimus.com.au. 

Classification level of employee Minimum weekly rate as of 1 July 2013 

Level 1 $683.40 

Level 2 $724.50 

Level 3 
- in charge of one or no persons 
- in charge of two or more persons 

 
$735.70 
$744.60 

Schedule A — Classifications 

A.1 Fast Food Employee Level 1  

A.1.1 An employee engaged in the preparation, the receipt of orders, cooking, 
sale, serving or delivery of meals, snacks and/or beverages which are sold to 
the public primarily to take away or in food courts in shopping centres. 

A.1.2 A Fast Food Employee Level 1 will undertake duties as directed within the 
limits of their competence, skills and training including incidental cleaning 
and cleaning of toilets.  

A.2 Fast Food Employee Level 2  

An employee who has the major responsibility on a day to day basis for 
supervising Fast Food employees Level 1 and/or training new employees or 
an employee required to exercise trade skills.  

A.3 Fast Food Employee Level 3 

An employee appointed by the employer to be in charge of a shop, food 
outlet, or delivery outlet.  



 

Who Can I Contact for More Information and Assistance? 

If you would like to discuss any concerns you may have in relation to issues of 
employment or any other employment related issues you may have, please 
contact:  

John Tamplin 

0417 552 801  |  john@johntamplinconsulting.com.au 

Maria Loutsopoulos 

0416 047 943  |  tamplin2@gmail.com 

Or go to our website at http://www.johntamplinconsulting.com.au 

If you have been forwarded this email and wish to subscribe, then click here. 

Remember to call us if you need some help, we do not normally charge for phone 
advice.  

 


